
 
 

Office of the Bar Confidant 
 

NOTICE TO THE 2024 BAR EXAMINEES 

 

RE: UPLOADING AND SUBMISSION OF DEFERRED DOCUMENTS FOR 

THE 2024 BAR EXAMINATIONS 
 

Examinees with deferred documents are reminded to upload digital copies of 

these documents through BARISTA and submit physical copies to the Office of the 

Bar Confidant (OBC) on or before October 15, 2024. Failure to comply will result in 

disqualification, and the examination answers of non-compliant examinees will not 

be checked. 

 

Instructions for Uploading and Physical Submission: 

 

1. Upload Digital Copies: 

 

Upload digital copies of the deferred documents through the “Deferred 

Documents” section in Step 3 on BARISTA. This requirement must be 

completed by the deadline. 

 

2. Prepare and Submit Physical Copies: 

 

o Place the physical copies of the deferred documents in a sealed long 

brown envelope. 

o Label the envelope with the examinee’s complete name, Bar Examinee 

Number, and the caption: “Deferred Documents.” 

o Submit the envelope through any of the following methods: 

 

✓ Courier: Ensure that the physical copies are delivered to the 

OBC on or before the deadline. 



✓ In Person: Submit the physical copies at the designated 

receiving area (Window 4) in the One-Stop Shop within the 

deadline. 

 

For the list of deferred documents required per examinee type, please refer to 

Bar Bulletin No. 2, Series of 2024, and the advisory dated May 23, 2024, released by 

the Office of the 2024 Bar Chairperson and the OBC, accessible at 

https://sc.judiciary.gov.ph/bar-2024/. For any inquiries, please refer to the Frequently 

Asked Questions or contact the OBC immediately. 

 

For strict compliance. 

 

September 24, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

AMOR P. ENTILA 

Officer-In-Charge 

https://sc.judiciary.gov.ph/bar-2024/

